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November 28, 2023 

RE: Diabetic supplies update  

Prescribers, pharmacists and DME providers, 

 

To better assess the concerns and options proposed in public comments, DHS is postponing the effective date for Rule 

243 for moving continuous glucose monitors and diabetic supplies to pharmacy point of sale claims processing until 

4/1/2024. AFMC will continue to review DME requests for continuous glucose monitors and diabetic supplies and 

provide necessary authorizations. Further communication will be provided when information is available.  

 

If there are any questions, please contact the Magellan Help Desk at 800-424-7895. 

Sincerely, 

Cynthia Neuhofel, Pharm.D. 
DMS Assistant Director/Pharmacy Director 


